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Winners of the 

Chorus Contest 

 

【1st Grade】 

☆Gold…Class１ 

★Silver…Class４ 

 

【2nd Grade】 

☆Gold…Class２ 

★Silver…Class４ 

 

【3rd Grade】 

☆Gold…Class１ 

★Silver…Class３ 

 

 

                

 

 

  

【Members】 

President：Ayana Kawano  Vice president：Ayana Fujino/ Ayaka Takahara 

Secretary：Riko Kurosawa / Marina Kasahara / Ririna Yamadate 

 

  

 
 

Have you ever made a Christmas Card?  Christmas can be 

enjoyed more by making a Christmas Card and a letter can also 

be sent to Mr. Santa.  If a letter is sent to Sweden or Canada , it 

will be returned with a stamp from that country.   I think that it 

will come you by Christmas 

if you send it soon and by 

airmail. 

Please send a letter!! 

 

At the student general meeting on October 25th, 

each chairperson of the students’ committee 

made a speech about their yearly plan.  There 

was a Q and A session. The assembly was 

enjoyable.  

The editor’s postscript 

  We believe in Santa.I hope you believe in 

Santa too!     Anyway we must study hard 

becsuse we have tests soon! See you!! 

(Riko/Maaya/Suzuka/Yuka/Miyuu) 

 

 

 

We had a chorus contest at Akishima Civic Center on October 31st. 

The level of the chorus contest of this year was very high.  Some of the 

audience were impressed and they cried.   We did our best. I thought 

that all the classes were good. Let’s make the chorus contest succesful 

next year too. 

   Teachers sang a song with the third graders.  Ms Shimizu and Ms 

Miyaki did disguise of the Halloween.  We were surprised by their 

costumes.  The first graders and the second grader were impressed by 

the harmonious chorus!! 



 


